
 

Austintown  
Local Schools 

 ​In Partnership with 
 

2018 Pre-Kindergarten Readiness Program 
Austintown Local Schools, in joint collaboration with United Way, is providing a ​FREE pre-kindergarten readiness program.                               
The intent of the program is to ensure that every child entering kindergarten in the fall has exposure to the skills needed to                                             
be successful in kindergarten and beyond. ​Classes are limited and preference will be given to students referred or who                                     
did not attend pre-school​.  ​Acceptance letters will be mailed out starting July 13. 
 

Ready, Set, Grow!  
Monday, July 30 - Friday, August 17 

          ​ (​Monday through Friday)  

   ​ 8:00 a.m. - 1:30 p.m.  
 

Austintown Elementary School 
   ​ 245 Idaho Road - Lynn Kirk Loop, Austintown, OH 44515 

 
 

Complimentary Summer Meals available at AES 

Breakfast:  7:45 am - 9:00 am / Lunch:   11:00 am - 1:00 pm  

 

  DEADLINE TO REGISTER IS 
FRIDAY, JULY 20, 2018 

 
at​ ​www.austintownschools.org​ select “Summer School” under the “Schools” 
tab or complete the enclosed registration form and return to: 
Austintown Board of Education   Attn: Stephanie Brown 
700 S. Raccoon Rd., Austintown, OH 44515 

 
Rules and Guidelines: 

❖ Attendance is mandatory so that requirements can be met and classes may 
proceed as designed. 

❖ Policies, rules and regulations in effect during the school year continue into 
summer school. 

❖ A proper, conducive learning atmosphere will be demanded by teachers. 
❖ Violations, including chronic, repeated concerns may result in removal from 

the program. 

Transportation will be 

available for all 

Austintown students 

attending Summer School;  to request transportation, 

mark the appropriate box on the registration form.  Bus 

stops will be located within one half mile of the students 

address for Austintown residents. Depot stops will be 

created for Austintown Open Enrollment students. All 

stops will be established once the need is determined. 

Transportation information and bus stop locations will be 

available on Versatrans E-Link Parent Portal for those 

students requiring busing. The Versatrans E-link can be 

found on our "Transportation" page located on our 

district website​ ​www.austintownschools.org​. 
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